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Ireland consumed an average of 14.4 litres of alcohol between 

2003-2005. The average decreased to 11.9 litres between 2008-

2010 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents urged to apply for school clothing allowance https://www.irishtimes.com/news/social-affairs/parents-urged-

to-apply-for-school-clothing-allowance-1.3141214  
Dental extractions increase as State support for treatment falls 
https://www.irishtimes.com/news/health/dental-extractions-increase-as-state-support-for-treatment-falls-1.3140951  
Birth mothers had to adopt own children in 65 cases last year https://www.irishtimes.com/news/social-

affairs/birth-mothers-had-to-adopt-own-children-in-65-cases-last-year-1.3139537  

Struggling school buses will be saved if number of pupils goes up, says minister 
http://www.independent.ie/irish-news/politics/struggling-school-buses-will-be-saved-if-number-of-pupils-goes-up-says-minister-35887766.html  
Government urged to stub out tobacco 'combi-packs' aimed at young http://www.independent.ie/irish-

news/health/government-urged-to-stub-out-tobacco-combipacks-aimed-at-young-35887795.html  

Minority religious groups need school ethos protected http://www.independent.ie/opinion/comment/minority-

religious-groups-need-school-ethos-protected-35883447.html  

Families of homicide victims concerned at unrecorded crime http://www.irishexaminer.com/ireland/families-

of-homicide-victims-concerned-at-unrecorded-crime-453912.html  

Wider access to medical cards in budget http://www.irishexaminer.com/ireland/wider-access-to-medical-cards-in-budget-

453935.html  

Why there is no need for parents to feel alone https://www.irishtimes.com/life-and-style/health-family/parenting/why-

there-is-no-need-for-parents-to-feel-alone-1.3129694  
Over 2,400 children waiting for child mental health services https://www.irishtimes.com/life-and-style/health-

family/over-2-400-children-waiting-for-child-mental-health-services-1.3130980  
From ‘Toy Story’ to you: How a Galway family are making a difference on autism 
https://www.irishtimes.com/life-and-style/health-family/from-toy-story-to-you-how-a-galway-family-are-making-a-difference-on-autism-1.3129728  
Can a MediaWise campaign help kids see through the advertising world? 
https://www.irishtimes.com/business/media-and-marketing/can-a-mediawise-campaign-help-kids-see-through-the-advertising-world-1.3142263  
Minister wants free theatre access for children http://www.independent.ie/irish-news/politics/minister-wants-free-

theatre-access-for-children-35892481.html  
Bedsits could be part of housing strategy http://www.irishexaminer.com/ireland/bedsits-could-be-part-of-housing-strategy-

454016.html  
Threshold warns bedsits are not the solution to housing crisis 
http://www.irishexaminer.com/breakingnews/ireland/threshold-warns-bedsits-are-not-the-solution-to-housing-crisis-796399.html  

Over 56,000 people in Ireland get help for alcohol abuse http://www.irishexaminer.com/ireland/over-56000-

people-in-ireland-get-help-for-alcohol-abuse-453970.html  
Irish parents urged to tackle obesity with play http://www.irishexaminer.com/ireland/irish-parents-urged-to-tackle-

obesity-with-play-454090.html  

A Postcard from the Dole: Early Years workers to highlight employment conditions 
http://www.irishexaminer.com/breakingnews/ireland/a-postcard-from-the-dole-early-years-workers-to-highlight-employment-conditions-796390.html  
Worries at rise in meningitis C cases http://www.independent.ie/irish-news/health/worries-at-rise-in-meningitis-c-cases-

35896828.html 

Iraqi children showing signs of 'toxic stress' after fleeing war-torn Mosul 
http://www.irishexaminer.com/breakingnews/world/iraqi-children-showing-signs-of-toxic-stress-after-fleeing-war-torn-mosul-796381.html  

New cancer strategy to extend screening services https://www.irishtimes.com/news/health/new-cancer-strategy-to-

extend-screening-services-1.3143504  
Tencent sheds $15.1bn after limiting game time for children 
https://www.irishtimes.com/business/technology/tencent-sheds-15-1bn-after-limiting-game-time-for-children-1.3143523  
Hiqa to assess if HPV jab should be extended to boys http://www.irishexaminer.com/ireland/hiqa-to-assess-if-hpv-

jab-should-be-extended-to-boys-454057.html  

Flu patch could herald end of vaccination by injection https://www.irishtimes.com/news/health/flu-patch-could-

herald-end-of-vaccination-by-injection-1.3136832  
Woman 'would not have died' if methadone provided outside Dublin 
https://www.irishtimes.com/news/health/woman-would-not-have-died-if-methadone-provided-outside-dublin-1.3144275 
Digital age of consent should be 13, says children’s rapporteur https://www.irishtimes.com/news/ireland/irish-

news/digital-age-of-consent-should-be-13-says-children-s-rapporteur-1.3144424  
Zappone to explore ways to improve pay in childcare sector 
https://www.irishtimes.com/news/politics/oireachtas/zappone-to-explore-ways-to-improve-pay-in-childcare-sector-1.3144632  
Census 2021 set to include questions on religion and ethnicity https://www.irishtimes.com/news/social-

affairs/census-2021-set-to-include-questions-on-religion-and-ethnicity-1.3144624  
Children who own smartphones are more likely to have head lice 
http://www.independent.ie/business/technology/children-who-own-smartphones-are-more-likely-to-have-head-lice-35900719.html  
Two alcoholic drinks a day raises cancer risks, says study http://www.irishexaminer.com/ireland/two-alcoholic-

drinks-a-day-raises-cancer-risks-says-study-454124.html  



 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Living Wage increases to €11.70 an hour http://www.irishexaminer.com/breakingnews/business/living-wage-increases-to-

1170-an-hour-796419.html  
Ireland is drinking less but Europeans most at risk of alcohol related cancer: report 
http://www.irishexaminer.com/breakingnews/world/ireland-is-drinking-less-but-europeans-most-at-risk-of-alcohol-related-cancer-report-796440.html  

Expectant mothers advised to avoid excess consumption of fructose 
https://www.irishtimes.com/news/health/expectant-mothers-advised-to-avoid-excess-consumption-of-fructose-1.3145746  

Shortage of beds in child mental health service, Seanad told 
https://www.irishtimes.com/news/health/shortage-of-beds-in-child-mental-health-service-seanad-told-1.3145350  
Census reveals Ireland’s oldest and youngest towns https://www.irishtimes.com/news/social-affairs/census-reveals-

ireland-s-oldest-and-youngest-towns-1.3145415  

State struggling to provide services for refugees http://www.irishexaminer.com/ireland/state-struggling-to-provide-

services-for-refugees-454237.html  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BRITAIN 
Parent's heartfelt warning about social media and the 'casual cruelty' that young people 
can inflict on each other http://www.belfasttelegraph.co.uk/opinion/letters/parents-heartfelt-warning-about-social-media-and-the-

casual-cruelty-that-young-people-can-inflict-on-each-other-35884304.html  
Indian woman in fifth acid attack despite police protection 
https://www.theguardian.com/world/2017/jul/02/indian-woman-in-fifth-acid-attack-despite-police-protection  
Small ads sex trafficking: the battle against Backpage https://www.theguardian.com/global-

development/2017/jul/02/fight-for-my-daughter-battle-against-backpage-child-sex-trafficking  
We need to rethink the way we imagine race and culture 
https://www.theguardian.com/world/2017/jul/01/kenan-malik-sikh-adoption-mander-race-culture-society-ethnicity  
Family wants girl’s Drayton Manor death to spur theme parks safety boost 
http://www.belfasttelegraph.co.uk/news/uk/family-wants-girls-drayton-manor-death-to-spur-theme-parks-safety-boost-35892969.html  
Reading, writing and maths standard unmet by 39% of primary school pupils 
http://www.belfasttelegraph.co.uk/news/uk/reading-writing-and-maths-standard-unmet-by-39-of-primary-school-pupils-35893487.html  
Pupils with some anxiety 'more likely to leave school with a qualification' 
https://www.theguardian.com/education/2017/jul/06/pupils-school-anxiety-qualification-academic-success  
Shotgun certificates issued to more than 3,500 children and teenagers 
http://www.belfasttelegraph.co.uk/news/uk/shotgun-certificates-issued-to-more-than-3500-children-and-teenagers-35901836.html  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


